
Proposals for Community 
Planning Group Reform

Chris Nielsen

UCPG Chair

January 11, 2022



Proposed CPG Policy Changes

▪ Policy effort lead by Joe LaCava’s office, Kathleen Ferrier

▪ Update CP 600-24, the policy governing CPGs.

▪ Update CP 600-09, the policy governing Community Planners 
Committee

▪ “Bylaws Shell” replaced by a “Terms and Conditions” document





















Discussion

▪ Major impacts:
▪ We need a web host
▪ Training (eCow) once a year
▪ New “Terms & Conditions” to replace current bylaws
▪ Updated community participation plan and outreach to 

renters.
▪ No meeting attendance requirement for the board
▪ Likely need to use Facebook/Nextdoor for announcements 

but this needs clarification by JLC’s office
▪ Two-year break in service is new, but won’t apply until the 

new policies are adopted, so not for the 2022 election cycle


